
From: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 12:51 PM 
To: Julia Arbutus <jarbutus@thecapitolforum.com> 
Subject: RE: PRR - cost waiver request: Arbutus, Julia - PRR response 2022-04363 
 
Hi, Julia,  
 
Attached you will find documents related to the consumer complaint filed in 2013 against TD Auto 
Finance, a division of TD Bank, which you requested. Personal information has been redacted pursuant 
to 1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(7). It took less than 30 minutes of staff time to comply with your narrowed request, 
and as such, there is no cost associated with this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lauren 
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